

WELCOME TO FIRST BAPTIST - If you are a first-time visitor, we especially welcome you: we've been expecting you! When you see the offering plate in the middle of the service, we do not expect you to contribute; the financial support of the church is a responsibility we've taken on as a congregation. However, we do expect everyone (members, friends, and visitors) to place a Get Connected slip in the offering plate. Thanks for doing so!

CHILDREN AT FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH - Children are important to us. They are welcome to stay with their parents. B.L.A.S.T. 2-4 year old's in the "The Big Room". Cuddle Cove is available to infants and toddlers. Elementary is in "The Class Room #12" and Jr High Classes is in the "Youth Room". (They are taken to those locations after children's moment)

AN INVITATION TO PRAYER AND COMMITMENT - When the Holy Spirit stirs within you, we encourage you to listen and respond! If you have been moved spiritually and want to talk to the pastor or deacons, please let us know and we would be delighted to talk with you after the service.

DISCL AIMER - Services at First Baptist Church may be recorded or live streamed online. By entering these services or events you consent to, the possibility of being recorded or live streamed.

MISSIONS OFF ERING - If you would like to give to missions, please designate it on your envelope. This is the only way we receive funds for our missions budget.

THE FLOWERS adoming the Sanctuary today are given in the glory of God by Judy Fenton & Family in loving memory of Darrell Fenton, Jane Fenton, Bernice Boyd, and Kalab Woeber.

Church Staff Info

Dana Smith Administrative Assistant Church Office: 419-224-4921

Church e-mail: firstbaptistlima@qmail.com

Parsonage Phone: 567-712-6592 (for use during non-office hours)

Pastor Andrew Shields email: awshields1975@icloud.com

WEEKLY OFF ERING

Total Expense Budget for 2022 is \$272,905 Monthly Expense Budget for 2022 is \$20,152/month Weekly Offering Needed is \$4302.00/week Last week's offering received:

General Fund - \$ 2003.00

Missions - \$45.00

Attendance: 63 (August 14, 2022)





FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH MORNING WORSHIP SUNDAY, August 21, 2022

*GATHERING SONG "Come, Now is the Time to Worship"

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS Bruce Wells

OPENING PRAYER AND LORD'S PRAYER

*GREETING TIME

*PRAISE SONGS "O They Tell Me of a Home"

"Build Your Kingdom Here"

CHILDREN'S PARABLE Chris Fetzer

MORNING OFFERING

PRAYER CONCERNS AND PRAISES

MORNING PRAYER

MEDITATION SONG "Seek Ye First"

THE MESSAGE Pastor Andrew Shields

"Jesus Sends Disciples #3: They Return"

Luke 10: 17-20 & 1 Corinthians 15: 57-58

(sm. 863, lg. 1598 NLT)

INVITATION AND PRAYER

*SENDING SONG "When the Roll is Called Up Yonder"

*BLESSING

*Please stand if able

Our Church

Worship Arts Committee

Our World

Pray about the World Food Crisis

Our Mission Outreach

Samaritan House

Shut-in of the Week

Clyde & Judy Ditto - 6915 Poling Road, Elida, Ohio 45807

FIRST BAPTIST WEEKLY SCHEDULE

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 24TH

BIBLE STUDY 6:15 PM

SWIM PARTY AT WESTSIDE 6-8 PM

THURSDAY, AUGUST 25[™]

PRIMETIMERS 1:00 PM

SATURDAY, AUGUST 27[™]

PARTY IN THE PARK 4:30-6:30

(PLEASE RSVP TO OFFICE ASAP)

EZ & Co 7:00 PM

August 2022 Teacher of the month: Miss Sara



Miss Sara joined the First Baptist Daycare & Preschool team on December 23rd, 2019. What a great Christmas gift to us! She graduated from Bath High School as well as Apollo Career Center. She also received her Associate's degree in Early Childhood Education from Rhodes State College. Miss Sara is our lead Wobbler teacher and works with children ranging 9 months - 18 months in age. Miss Sara's kiddos love all the time she spends on the floor engaged with them. She is also very organized and completes all paperwork on time. In her free time, she enjoys spending time with friends and family. They

enjoy camping in the summer and swimming. Miss Sara is married to Andy. They have been together for 19 years and have just celebrated their 10th wedding anniversary together. They also have 2 children: Sofie: 11 years old and Zander: 8 years old. Miss Sara and her family have one dog: Ginger. Ginger is 15 years young. They also have a cat; Pepper who is 14 years young! A few fun facts about Miss Sara are that her favorite color is boby blue. Her favorite treats are Reese's and DO NOT, I repeat, DO NOT touch her Mountain Dewl

We are in need of volunteers who are willing to transport a few people who are unable to drive to and from church on Sundays. If interested in helping in this area please call the church office at 419-224-4921 or see Pastor Andrew. Thank you!

Volunteer Opportunities

We have a opening for altar flowers for September.

If you would like to sponsor flowers a week in September, please call the church office at

419-224-4921 or Marlene Hefner

Please check the box in the Narthex at the welcome desk to see if you know who any of the lost items belong to.

Thank you!



Lima's Samaritan House is an emergency shelter for women and children. They are excepting

donations and volunteers. If you are interested in helping by giving your time or funds please contact Dana in the office or go directly to their website at:

http://samaritanhouselima.org/

Swimming Party at Westside. We will meet at Westside Swim and Racquet Club 235 N.
Eastown Road, Lima, Ohio 45805

From 6-8 pm and no money needed. If you have any questions please see Jackee Neal, Ann Schroeder or you can call the office at 419-224-4921.